Hon lain Lees-Galloway

MP for Palmerston North
Minister for Workplace Relations and Safety Deputy Leader of the House

Minister of Immigration
Minister for ACC

20 DEC 2019

Dear Justin

Thank you for your letter of 19 November 2019 raising safety concerns about the Serene
Living branded heating products.

As Minister for Workplace Relations and Safety, | am unable to intervene in operational
matters.

| note that you copied your letter to WorkSafe New Zealand and they are the correct agency
to respond to your concerns. | am advised that WorkSafe is dealing with the matter and has
responded to you directly.

If you have further queries, please contact Mark Wogan at mark.wogan@worksafe.qgovt.nz.

o

gain for writing.

Hon lain Lees-Galloway
Minister for Workplace Relations and Safety
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